Tine Mathiasen

From: Brad Torres

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 9:00 AM

To: Becky Iverson; Nevada County; Jeffrey Thorsby; Tine Mathiasen; Julie Patterson-Hunter; Julie
Patterson-Hunter; Tine Mathiasen

Subject: Re: James Hattrup has submitted an application for Nevada County Sanitation District No. 1 Advisory
Committee

_Mr. Stone is stepping down from the Committee, and Mr. Hattrup will be his

replacement as soon as He is approved.
Thanks,

Brad

From: Becky Iverson <Becky.lverson@co.nevada.ca.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 8:58 AM

To: Brad Torres <Brad.Torres@co.nevada.ca.us>; Nevada County <boards@granicuslabs.com>; Jeffrey Thorsby
<Jeffrey.Thorsby@co.nevada.ca.us>; Tine Mathiasen <Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us>; Julie Patterson-Hunter
<Julie.Patterson-Hunter@co.nevada.ca.us>; Julie Patterson-Hunter <Julie.Patterson-Hunter@co.nevada.ca.us>; Tine
Mathiasen <Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: RE: James Hattrup has submitted an application for Nevada County Sanitation District No. 1 Advisory
Committee

Hi Brad,

Thank you for your email recommending James Hattrup for the NCSD No.1 Advisory Committee; attached is his
application. Will he be replacing Howard Stone when his term expires in June or will he be an additional member for
Zone 77

Best regards,

Becky lverson

Board Clerk Il

Nevada County Board of Supervisors
950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 200
Nevada City CA 95959

(530) 265-1498

‘S‘?,u o s

L]

From: Brad Torres <Brad.Torres@co.nevada.ca.us>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:03 AM

To: Nevada County <boards@granicuslabs.com>; Jeffrey Thorsby <Jeffrey.Thorsby@co.nevada.ca.us>; Tine Mathiasen
<Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us>; Becky Ilverson <Becky.lverson@co.nevada.ca.us>; Julie Patterson-Hunter
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<Julie.Patterson-Hunter@co.nevada.ca.us>; Julie Patterson-Hunter <Julie.Patterson-Hunter@co.nevada.ca.us>; Becky
Iverson <Becky.lverson@co.nevada.ca.us>; Tine Mathiasen <Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: Re: James Hattrup has submitted an application for Nevada County Sanitation District No. 1 Advisory
Committee

| don't seem to have access to the link below, but Mr. Hattrup has participated in the SDAC and He would
make an excellent addition to the committee. He is a resident for the Mountain Lake Estates - Zone 7 service
area.

Thanks,

Brad





